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Dear M/s Richmond,

Re: Notification under The Planning (Notifications of App_li_c’f;}'ati_ohs)'Direction 2015-7
storey mixed use development, 83 No. apartments with associated parking at ground
and mezzanine level, 5 No. retail units at 55-71 Ormeau Road, Belfast.

Thank you for your notification of 14 October 2015 under the provisions of The Planning
(Notification of Applications) Direction 2015. '

The Department does not consider it necessary for this planning application to be referred to
it.

Yours sincerely,

-

Carol Ramsey
Director of Strategic Planning




